Dunlea\_lx, Ben

Sent: 19 June 2022 15:05
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Harris

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

| am writing to object to the granting of a liquor license to the property 200 Aldersgate street (Pavilion restaurant)
although | have no objection to a restaurant | have an issue if drinking is to be allowed to stray into the street
meaning that pedestrians will have to walk into the road on a blind corner on a busy road, this is the case with the
Lord Raglan on St Martin's le grand

Mary and Crawford Harris
London house
Aldersgate street





